
 

 

 

 

Pulford Lower School Christmas Fair Thank You! 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

We wanted to write to you to thank you for all of the support you have shown us for this year’s 

Christmas Fair.  

 

To everyone who gave us feedback and ideas, baked delicious treats, donated prizes, helped with the 

planning, volunteered on the day and after the event, thank you!  

 

To everyone who came, saw Santa, purchased cakes, drinks, took part in crafting, activities and 

games, thank you! 

 

To the local businesses and companies who donated raffle prizes, mulled wine and gifts, thank you! 

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce that we raised over £2,000 at the event which is an 

utterly incredible amount and sets us well on the way to achieving our target of £7,500 for a new 

tarmac in the pre-school playground.  

 

Lastly, we would love to invite the children to a non-uniform day this Wednesday (11th). Please see 

the attached poster for details.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

From The PTA Team, 

Abby, Sian, Becky, Laura and Sonia 

 

Pulford CofE VA Lower School PTA (Charity Number 291429) 

 

 



 

 

Companies and Local Businesses we would like to thank: 

 

Cittadina 

Mortgage Advice Bureau 

Tesco, Vimy Road 

Tesco, Appenine Way 

Morrisons 

Alders Farm 

Top Tee Golf 

Shan Shui 

Happy Dashery 

Strattons 

Wilde Flower Boutique 

Istanbul Barbers 

Little Ducklings 

Phonez 

Room Number 9 

Cafer Nero 

Costa Coffee 

Perfect Parties 

Bianco Nero 

Miss Mander 

Skin and Glow 

Minilush 

Raffaella’s 

Dee’s Cards 


